
 

 

On your FAFSA, you or your parent (if you are a dependent student) indicated that you had received 

Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) formerly known as Food Stamps during 2014 or 2015. As 

part of the verification process, we must confirm this information. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


